
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Friday, November 25, 2022 10:17:18 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 10:03 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Frank Narejko

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Consumer

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please be advised that the increase in gas services has it's ripple effects for all consumers. Based on current inflation
rates,Carbon Tax and Goods and Service Tax will make energy a concern for lower class and middle class
consumers especially for pensioners.
Energy is a necessity not a luxury which governments and corporations seem to overlook.
Yes I do understand shareholders and profitability side of it.
Until a new government stops the Carbon Tax farce and eliminates the Goods and Service tax on energy I would
consider with holding any increases until the economy changes.
Best Regards,
Frank Narejko

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




